99B College Road
Epsom

21* May 2007

A R Stuart Roofing

Dear Craig

I am writing to thank you for the excellent work you carried out to our property last
month. Not only was our garage roof replaced to a high standard and in the time frame

agreed, but your workmen were unobtrusive and polite and left the property neat and
clean.

I would have no hesitation in recommending you Lo anyonc requiring works done to their
property.

AYolrs sincerely
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Antonio Montanino.



